
    MINUTES OF THE SCHOOL BOARD 

BUDGET WORKSHOP  

July 17, 2017     5:30 P.M. 

 

The Grand Saline ISD Board of Trustees met in a called budget workshop this date.  President 

Rodney Easley called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. stating that a quorum was present and the 

meeting had been duly called and posted in the time and manner required by law. 

 

Board members present included President Rodney Easley, Vice President Matt Strickland, 

Secretary Micah Lowe, Bear Brown, Paul Moreno.  Eddie Paul Stanley arrived late.  Jeremiah 

Carnes was absent. 

 

The Board proceeded with the workshop. 

 

Eddie Paul Stanley arrived at 5:35 p.m. 

 

With no remaining business a motion was made by Matt Strickland and seconded by Eddie Paul 

Stanley to adjourn the meeting.  The motion carried 6 to 0 and Rodney Easley declared the 

workshop adjourned at 6:28 p.m. July 17, 2017. 

 

 

 

_____________________________            _____________________________ 

Rodney Easley, President                             Micah Lowe, Secretary 


